
 

 

 

CALL FOR  

DONATIONS   
GIFT CARDS,  APPAREL,  

JEWELRY & OVERNIGHT  

ACCOMMODATIONS NEEDED.  

DONOR SIGNAGE AT THE 

EVENT + PROGRAM,  

WEBSITE & FACEBOOK  

LISTINGS! 

Silent Auction  
Chair 

Katie Layendecker 

2016 
DONATION 

REQUEST 



 

 

Ads and logo  

artwork must be 

received by  

February 19, 2016 

Dear Contributor: 

Thank you for making a donation of goods or services to Sisters Place, Inc.   

We ask that you please complete and return the following information for our records.  

GIFT DATE:      

CHECK ONE:   □ Personal Donation      □ Organization or Company Donation 

Please complete the following information for the individual or organization making the donation  

(as you would like it to appear in publications). 

Individual or Organization name:                 

Contact name (Organization only):                

Address:                     

City:            State:      Zip Code:    

Phone number:          E-mail:          

Website (for link on event page):                 

Item(s) or service(s) donated:                 

                     

Total estimated value $    (please estimate the value of your donation) 

Please remit to: 

Sisters Place, Inc. 
418 Mitchell Avenue 
Clairton, PA 15025 

 
We are not permitted by law to place a value on your donation.  Your determination of value will serve as a record for your taxes.  A copy of this completed form will be  

returned to you.  You may be required to file IRS form 8283 with your tax return if the amount of your deduction for all noncash gifts is over $500.   
Go to www.irs.gov/formspubs for form and instructions.  The official registration and financial information of Sisters Place may be obtained from the  

Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement. 

 

Donation accepted by:                  

                    

Title:                  Date:   

Contact events@sistersplace.org or 412-233-3903 for more information. 

 

Donations must be  

received by  

February 19th  
for signage and  

program inclusion. 


